
 

 

As you read this, I pray that you are all well and coping with this self-isolation we find 

ourselves in.  Don’t forget that if you need prayer then you have an opportunity to send a 

request to brisbanenorthcoastemmaus@gmail.com  or direct to our Prayer Co-ordinator - 

Margaret Niethe, email: pmniethe@hotmail.com, which can then be sent out the 

community who would love to support you in prayer. 

It would appear that it may still be a few months before we will be able to gather together 

at Morayfield as a community and celebrate together but there is still opportunities to 

support each other in prayer.  Look back over the walks or encounters you have been on 

and pray for those who were on those walks and encounters with you.  This may be a time 

when you can send through a word of encouragement to those who you spent time with on 

your Emmaus experience.  A letter, an email or phone call may be just what that person 

needs at that moment to remind them that we are all special in God’s sight.  

As the isolation goes on, the committee will investigate what options we have to get the 

walks back under way once the restrictions have been lifted.  Continue to uplift the Walk Lay 

Directors, David & Anitta and their teams in your prayer as they wait for the resumption of 

their walks.   

Keep safe and always remember that God is in control and we can trust in Him in all 

situations.  God bless. 

De Colores 

Paul Fletcher 
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